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E-mail Discussion Report/Minutes August 2022 

1. Report—Honor credits for transfer coursework from previous institution: A new transfer 
Honors Scholar requested to receive honors credits for two courses that they transferred from 
an honors program at another institution. The student submitted two transfer course evaluation 
forms, one for each course, for our consideration. The committee assessed each form 
individually and voted by e-mail. The student’s request to receive honors credits for both 
courses was approved by the committee.


